
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Weekly News    
 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 our school jotter App  

Golden Book Pupils 

Attendance Awards  

Cygnet Jasper & Ocean 

Wren Bella & Charlotte  

Kingfisher Eli G & Rocky 

Puffin Maisie & Vinnie  

Owl Charlie & Daniel  

Starling Kacper & Willow 

 

Team Points  

 
Well done to OakTeam who achieved the most team points this week with 140 points 
 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

14th May 
2021  

 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 95% 
  
Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Owl Class who attained the highest class  
attendance with 99% 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parent & Family Support Advisor (PFSA) 

Parent & Family Support Advisor information:   
  

My role is to provide support for the children who attend this school as well as    
supporting their families with advice and information concerning school or home life. 

I can help you with any worries you may have in relation to your child’s education, 
behaviour and well-being and I am also here as someone to talk to if you need it! 

  
What does a Parent & Family Support Advisor do? 

  
A PFSA is able to offer impartial support, advice and guidance to parents/carers. 

Advice and support is confidential, although concerns relating to the safeguarding of 
children will always be dealt with in accordance to the school’s Safeguarding and 

Child Protection Policy. 
I may not have all the answers, but hopefully we can work together to find them! 

  
Support for pupils includes: 

· Promoting good attendance and punctuality 
· Promoting self-esteem and confidence 

· Promoting positive behaviour and positive attitudes to learning 
· Providing personal, social and emotional support to children 

Support for families includes: 
· Advice and support in promoting positive behaviour at home 

· Attendance and support at school and other agency meetings 
· Liaising with a range of external services 

· Providing information to services available in the local area 
  

My aim is to build strong relationships with parents so every child is happy, thriving 
and fulfilling their potential here at Pen Mill Infant & Nursery Academy.   

  
Where to find me! 

  
I will be available for informal chats most Monday mornings at the gate /in the   

playground. 
If you have a more sensitive matter you wish to discuss, you can contact me on 

the numbers below to make an appointment. 
If needed, home visits can also be arranged (once permitted). 

Please feel free to come up and say hello! 
  

I can be contacted on… 
 

School: 01935 474224  
Mobile:07415 327159 

Email: jpotter@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
 
 

mailto:jpotter@educ.somerset.gov.uk


Upcoming Dates  -  all dates can be found on our website 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY -  
CLASS PHOTOS  

Tuesday 18th May 2021  

RECEPTION CLASS EYE SCREENING  Thursday 20th May 2021  

SCIENCE WEEK  Monday 24th - 28th May 2021 

VICTORIAN DAY - KS1  
(Letter will be sent home) 

Tuesday 25th May 2021  

BANK HOLIDAY  Monday 31st May 2021 

HALF TERM  Tuesday 1st June - Friday 4th 
June  

Science week  

Can all Year 2 children please bring 
in an empty clean 500ml bottle by 

Wednesday 19th May 2021 for      
Science Week  

Victorian Dress up day - KS1  

KS1 VICTORIAN DAY  

Year 1 and 2 are invited to Dress up like  
a Victorian for the day  
Tuesday 25th May 2021 

 


